
The Annual Town Election is scheduled for Tuesday, May 23, 2023, from noon to 7:00 P.M. at 

the Hawlemont Regional Elementary School.  Voters may request a mail in ballot by filling out 

the vote by mail application found at the bottom of the Town Clerk page on the Town website 

and returning it to the Town Clerk.  The last day to request a vote by mail ballot for this election 

is 5:00 P.M., Thursday May 18, 2023. 

 

Mail in ballots are due back to the Town Clerk no later than 7:00 P.M. on Tuesday May 23, 2023. 

 

The last day to register to vote to be able to participate in both the May 23, 2023 election and in 

the Annual Local Town Meeting is Saturday, May 13, 2023.  Special Registration sessions will 

be held at the Town Hall from 9:00 A.M. to 11:00 A.M. and from 3:00 P.M. to 5:00 P.M. 

 

Contact Town Clerk Kathy Reynolds if you should have any questions.  She may be reached at 

413-339-4335 x 7 or by email at kathy.reynolds@townofcharlemont.org 
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